
Town of Branford 
Parks and Open Space Authority 

Minutes, Meeting of December 6, 2017 
 
 
Attending:   Ainsley Highman, Chair; Joe Blumberg, Judy Miller, John Tolbert; Don Kacenski, 
Assistant Warden; Chris Curl, guest. 
 
The meeting began at 7:35 PM at Canoe Brook Center.   

 
1.  Warden’s Report:   no new problems.   
 
2.   Pisgah Brook/Saltonstall Mountain: no new problems 

3.  Supply Ponds:   

The Town Engineer will explore possible resources for creating plans/drawings for the Pine Gutter 
Bridge replacement. 

Jim Boyd will be asked to provide a quote for dredging the sed pond. 

The memorial bench for Noble Proctor is completed.  Arrangements will be made for it to be sited at 
Supply Ponds. 

4.  Beacon Hill:  no new problems. 

5.  Quarry/Medlyn:  no new problems. 
 
6.  Kaczynski:  no new problems. 
 
Chris Curl, a Branford resident, has offered to volunteer with general cleanup at Supply Ponds and 
is willing to organize with any other volunteers he identifies.  He will coordinate his efforts with 
Judy Miller. 
 
7.  ATV enforcement:  The police department continues to support the wardens in enforcement of 
the ban on motorized vehicles on Open Space properties. The phone number for the Police ATV 
anonymous tip line is 203 946-6098. 
 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM.  Minutes recorded by Ainsley Highman 
 

 




